
 

WAPA Customer Service and Business Offices Adjusted Hours Tomorrow 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS (October 16, 2024) – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority 
(“WAPA” or the “Authority”) advises the public that the Market Place Customer Service and 
business offices on St. John will open at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 17, 2024, to allow 
the team to participate in a department meeting.  

The Port of Sale and the Sunny Isles Business Offices will maintain regular hours from 8:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on St. Thomas and St. Croix, respectively.  

Customers can continue to make payments through the following methods: 

• Call: 340-774-3552 or 340-773-2250 - Select Option 3  
• Pay online: Visit www.viwapa.vi and click on the “Pay Your Bill Online” button in the 

top right corner.  
• Make payments at First Bank, Banco Popular, and Bank of St. Croix branches. 
• Use the drop box to pay via check or money order at all business locations.  

The Authority thanks the community for their understanding.  
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